
2025 Weekly Tuition Rates  
St. James Lutheran Church Early Learning Center 

109 York Street, Gettysburg, PA 17325 
717-334-7171 

e-mail: ad@stjamesgettysburg.org 

Web Address: stjamesgettysburg.org 

  4 – 5 Days 3 Days  2 Days  

Infant  $268.00 $201.00 $139.00 

Young Toddler  $263.00 $197.25 $136.75 

Older Toddler  $258.00 $193.50 $134.25 

Preschool &  
Pre-K  

$248.00 $186.00 $129.00 

School Agers 
School Year  
(Flat weekly rate) 

Before 
School 

$92.00 After 
School 

$97.00 Before & 
After 

$168.00 

Summer-School Age Care 

 $248.00 $186.00 $129.00 
**10 hour per-child-daily enrollment** 

 Over 10 hour daily enrollment- a $25 fee per child for every 10 minutes over will be applied to following 
week’s tuition 

Discounts: 
St. James Lutheran Church Early Learning Center offers a discount for a family who has 
more than one child enrolled. Families will receive a 10% discount for multiple children.  

Enrollment: 
There is a $75.00 enrollment fee per child. We require one week’s tuition as a security 
deposit, prior to enrollment.  

Payment:   
The ELC uses an ACH (Automatic Clearing House) Payment’s system that withdrawal weekly 
tuition from the enrolled caregivers bank account. Payments are processed on the Thursday 
before care and will be withdrawn from the account provided on the Tuesday care is given. 
Cash and check are excepted but not preferred, receipt given upon payment. 
*Late payments process; please refer to our Parent handbook. 

 

2025 Scheduled ELC Closings 
January 1, 2025 New Year’s Day 

February 17, 2025 President’s Day (Inservice Day for Staff) 

April 18, 2025 Good Friday 

May 26, 2025 Memorial Day 
July 4, 2025 Independence Day 

September 1, 2025 Labor Day 

October 13, 2025 Columbus Day (Inservice Day for Staff) 

November 27, 2025 Thanksgiving Day 

November 28, 2025 Black Friday 

December 24, 2025 Christmas Holiday 

December 25, 2025 Christmas Day 

December 31, 2025 New Year's Eve 

January 1, 2026 New Year’s Day 

*Any additional changes to center closures, parents will be notified as soon as possible* 

mailto:ad@stjamesgettysburg.org

